
        

 

 

St. Patrick’s School  

Permission Form 

February 3, 2014 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

On Tuesday, February 11, 2014 our 2 chess clubs are inviting the chess club from Prince 

Charles School to St. Pat’s for a fun afternoon of chess. 

We will have some chess games going on as well as some pizza and ice cream for the students 

to enjoy.  We will begin at 2:35 and the kids will be ready to leave at 4:00 pm. 

If your son/daughter has any food allergies please indicate below.  If you have any questions 

please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Turnbull, Community Schools Coordinator at 721-7314. 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I give permission for _______________________________________ to take part in the special 

chess event at St. Pat’s on Tuesday, February 11 from 2:35-4:00 pm. 

I am also aware that this event may be cancelled last minute; therefore, I will make myself 

available as if my child is being dismissed at their regular dismissal time. 

 

Please indicate if your child has any food allergies: ________________________________ 

____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

_________________________________ ________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Name   Parent/Guardian’s Signature 


